
  
 

ASHLEY HORTLE  OBJECT  Submission ID:  214220 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  Western Australia 6062 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/15/2024 11:40:55 AM 

 
0800 Western Standard Time. Friday 15th December. Multiple calls to the independent planning commission, a 
government organisation of public servants, go unanswered. Instantaneously this reflects the ineptness of this 
department- how can this department be responsible for major tasks when they cannot answer a simple phone 
call? 

The proposed Moss Vale Plastic Recycling Facility. A venture by  
under the title of Plasrefine, a new company planning on the development of a 

greenfield site within the Wingecarribee council in the NSW Southern highlands. No.1 question is does this new 
company (Plasrefine) have a 'safety case'? If not, their proposal should be automatically opposed and 
cancelled.  

 
 No.3 question is why are we giving  much latitude and are 

forgetting of the  I am 
aghast to thinking anything positive about . They have zero respect for  - 
environmental  - people. It is a mindset and approach they exercise wherever they do business from. Why do 
we consider them as trustworthy operators and expect that they'll have respect for Australia and our country / 
land / environment? Again, the Australian people are being disadvantaged by the greed and short sighted 
nature of the government. We are not a democratic country. The people's voice is not important anymore. 
Decisions regarding proposals like this are making Australian's more racist I feel. So very annoyed how my taxes 
are being wasted by the Australian government. There are way too many oxygen thief's amongst Australia's 
public sector.  
 

 




